
4/25/02 

Dear Sir or Madam : 

This letter is in reference to the Application of Certificate of 
Service to Provide Private Telephone Service in the State of Missouri. I mailed the forms 
(original and 14 copies) 1 day ago and I may have forgot to include my Registration of 
Fictitious name enclosed with the application. I have enclosed form in this envelope. 

Michael Ross 






